
LOCKSLEY GLEN HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION 
2024 – 2025 Annual Dues 

Locksley Glen Resident, 

This is a letter of notice that your 2024 - 2025 annual dues are due. 
Annual dues will remain unchanged at $150 per household. Please 
remit payment along with the bottom half of this letter to PO Box 151 
Oxford PA, 19363 no later than April 30, 2024. Checks may be made 
payable to LGHOA or Locksley Glen Homeowner's Association. 

Any dues that are postmarked after April 30, 2024 will be subject to a late 
fee. The late fee is an additional $50 per month for each month late. 

Additionally, please provide your contact information including email 
address and phone number. We continue to utilize the website and email to 
communicate news, publish treasurer's reports, and/or send updates for 
the next community meeting. Please rest assured that the information is 
not shared and we try to keep all emails to a minimum. 

As always, if you are interested in joining the board, please indicate your 
interest below or email us with any questions at locksleyglen@lghoa.org. 

As a reminder, all questions or concerns must be emailed to receive a 
response and/or action; any other forms of contact will not be deemed 
official. 

Thank you, LGHOA 

Due no later than: April 30, 2024 

2024-2025 Yearly Dues 

Amount Due: $150   
Mail to: PO Box 151, Oxford, PA 19363 

Name: 

___________________________________________ 

Address: 

____________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________ 

Phone: 

__________________________________________ 

Email: 

__________________________________________ 

Check if you are interested in joining the board ⬜ 


